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Serving the Catholic Community since April 9, 1836 

Parish Mission 
We are one Church: loving Jesus, 
serving Jesus, and sharing Jesus. 

Parish Vision 
We are a vibrant Catholic church 
serving a diverse community in a 
safe and welcoming environment 

where we care for all people 
along their faith journey. 

Core Values 
Discipleship • Hospitality 

Service • Worship 

Weekend Masses 
Saturday 5:00 p.m. 

Sunday 8:00 a.m., 10:00 a.m., 

3:00 p.m. (Spanish/English) 

Weekday Masses 
Monday 6:30 a.m. 

Tuesday 6:30 a.m. 

Wednesday 6:30 a.m., 5:15 p.m. 

Thursday 6:30 a.m., 8:00 a.m. 

Friday 6:30 a.m., 8:00 a.m. 

First Friday 8:00 a.m. 

Saturday 6:30 a.m. 

Confessions 
First Friday of the month 12:00 noon 

Saturday 3:30 - 4:30 p.m. 
or by appointment  

Parish Office Hours 
Monday - Friday 

8:00 a.m. - 4:30 p.m. 

Help Aging Religious 
At all Masses this weekend a second collection will be taken up benefiting the 
Retirement Fund for Religious. Your gift will provide essential care for more 
than 20,500 senior sisters, brothers, and religious order priests who have 
dedicated their lives to serving others. Please give generously to those who 
have given a lifetime. 

Blest Art Available This Weekend 

For centuries, the Christians in and around Bethlehem have 
earned a living by carving religious olive wood art to sell to 
visiting pilgrims. Fewer pilgrims are journeying to the Holy 
Land today, making it difficult for those Christians to support 
their families. As a result, there has been a dramatic rise in 
Christian emigration from the Holy Land and less than 1% of the 
population is Christian. 

Blest Art Inc. helps the struggling Christian families of Bethlehem by 
marketing their artwork in the United States. Because of this work many 
families are able to maintain their livelihood and their ancestral homes. 
Today Blest Art will have a display of hand-carved nativity sets, statues, 
crosses, rosaries, and many other pieces of beautiful olive wood art for 
you to consider purchasing. In doing so, you will help support the many 
families who depend on this form or art for their living.  

Feast of the Exaltation of the Holy Cross 

On this day, the church commemorates the finding of the True Cross 
of Christ by St. Helena in 326 AD. The focus of this feast is how Jesus 
transformed an instrument of torture and humiliation into a symbol 
of love, salvation and triumph. 

Do you have a crucifix in a prominent place in your domestic church — your 
home? The presence of the cross is a reminder of His love, as well as saying 
boldly that your family belongs to Jesus Christ. It should be the heartbeat of 
your home where you find strength, love and peace. When you return your 
blessed cross to its proper place in your home, say a prayer of thanksgiving 
for the sacrifice of Jesus Christ, kiss the cross, and re-consecrate your home to 
Him — the source of all blessings. 

We adore You, O Christ, and praise You, 
because by Your Holy Cross You have redeemed the world. 
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Even though the Lord led them out of Egypt and provided for their every 

need, the people in today’s first reading were complaining and 
ungrateful. Does my stewardship of God’s gifts show that I know from 
Whom they came and am grateful? 

 • Mass Intentions • 

Monday, September 15  
Our Lady of Sorrows 
 6:30 am Living and Deceased Members of the 
  Dan and Leona McKeon Family 

Tuesday, September 16 
Sts. Cornelius and Cyprian 
 6:30 am Mary Jo Westrich  

Wednesday, September 17 
St. Robert Bellarmine, St. Hildegard of Bingen 
 6:30 am Teresa Robinson  

 5:15 pm Living and Deceased Members of the 
  St. Vincent de Paul Women’s Council 

Thursday, September 18  
 6:30 am James Irwin  

 8:00 am Living and Deceased Members of the 
  Biondini Family 

Friday, September 19 St. Januarius 
 6:30 am Verena Felter  

 8:00 am Lester and Barbara Fornkohl  

Saturday, September 20 
Sts. Andrew Kim Tae-Gon and Paul Chong Ha-Sang 

and Companions 
 6:30 am Weldon Huber  

 5:00 pm Lazar Ruga, Jr.  

Sunday, September 21 
Twenty-fifth Sunday in Ordinary Time 
 8:00 am Anthony and Carmella Bellistri  

 10:00 am St. Vincent de Paul Parish Family 

 3:00 pm Tom Wencewicz  
 (Bilingual)  

• Prayer Requests • 
Please remember the sick, the hospitalized, and 
those who care for them. Pray also for homebound 
St. Vincent  parishioners. 

❖❖❖ 

SEMO Food Bank 
The St. Vincent de Paul Council of Catholic Women will pack food boxes at 
the SEMO Food Bank in Miner, Missouri, on Tuesday, September 16, 
2025. The volunteers will carpool from the JC Penney parking lot at 8:30 
a.m. If interested, please call Carol Simon at 314-440-4467. 

Attention: Catholic Men 
 You are invited to the Southeast Missouri 

Thursday, September 18, 2025  6:30 - 9:00 p.m. 
Sacred Heart Parish  Poplar Bluff, Missouri 

An evening of Adoration, Confession, and a Manly Meal with discussion 

To plan for food, please  RSVP to SEMOCatholicManNight@gmail.com, 
or “SEMO Catholic Man Night” on Facebook or text 573-275-5214. 

SEMO Area Ultreyas are held the third 
Saturday of each month. The next Ultreya 
will take place on Saturday, September 
20, 2025, and will be held at St. Mary 
Cathedral, Cape Girardeau. Morning prayer 
begins at 9:00 a.m. in the church with 
grouping, refreshments, and socializing to 
follow in the Huels Room. Come share the 
joy with fellow Cursillistas. De Colores! 

Council of Catholic Women Deanery 6 Meeting 

The Council of Catholic Women Deanery 6 meeting will be held Tuesday, 
September 16, at the Knights of Columbus Hall in Jackson. The Rosary 
will be prayed at 6:00 p.m. followed by the meeting. For details or a ride, 
call the parish office or Kathy at 573-587-7970. 

Help with Watering Plants in Church 

Would you have time each week to water some of 
the plants in Church? If so, please contact Father 
Rick in the parish office for more information. 



St. Vincent de Paul Parish 

Collection - September 7, 2025 

 Collection $ 22,797.18 

 E-Tithing $ 3,432.00 

 Total $ 26,229.18 

 Weekly Budget $ 35,100.00 

 Difference (7-1-25 to 9-7-25)  - $ 6,852.81 

Thank you for being good 

stewards of God’s gifts!

Readings - September 21, 2025 

Amos 8:4-7  1 Timothy 2:1-8 
Luke 16:1-13 

  • The Week Ahead • 
Monday, September 15 

Tuesday, September 16 
 6:00 pm Tuesday Evening Bible Study 

Wednesday, September 17 
 8:00 am Ugly Quilts 

 3:00 pm Divine Mercy Holy Hour 

 6:00 pm PSR 

Thursday, September 18 

 9:00 am Maxine’s Shareable Wearables 
  (9:00 - 11:00 am) 
 1:00 pm Thursday Afternoon Bible Study 

 5:30 pm Centering Prayer 

 6:30 pm Book Study (High School) 

Friday, September 19 
 6:00 pm Confirmation Retreat 

Saturday, September 20 
 8:30 am Confirmation Retreat 

 3:30 pm Reconciliation 

 6:00 pm Prayer Ministry 

Sunday, September 21 
  Prayer Ministry after Masses 

 10:00 am Children’s Liturgy 

 4:30 pm Baptismal Prep 

 6:30 pm Dead Theologians Society 

❖❖❖ 

EXTEND MERCY TOWARDS OTHERS,  
SO THAT THERE CAN BE NO ONE IN NEED 

WHOM YOU MEET WITHOUT HELPING. 
ST. VINCENT DE PAUL 

Total amount pledged  ................................................................. $7,757,397 
Matching gifts  ..............................................................................          89,128 
 $ 7,846,525 
Percentage toward minimum target  ..................................................... 112% 
Number of families who have pledged  ...................................................  502 
Number of registered families in parish  .............................................  1,622 
Percentage of registered families who have pledged  .............................  31% 
Funds on hand needed to begin construction  ........................  $3,500,000 
Total amount of funds collected/deposited in bank  ................  $3,643,679 
Percentage needed to begin construction  ............................................ 104% 

 Matching Gift Opportunity  
Through the generosity of three benefactors who have agreed to match 
contributions up to $250,000 between now and October 1, we have the 

opportunity to double contribution amounts. 

Please prayerfully consider how you might participate in 
extending our mission through a sacrificial pledge. Scan the QR 
code to confirm your pledge. You may also call the parish 
office at 573-335-7667 for assistance. 

Dead Theologians Society - Next Sunday 
DTS (Dead Theologians Society) is a gathering of High School teens from 
across the region. Meetings are hosted on the third Sunday of the month 
from 6:30 - 8:30 p.m. in the old convent here at St. Vincent. Each meeting 
consists of snacks, fun and, of course, prayer! Time is spent praying for the 
dead and learning about different saints. The motto of DTS is Mortuum 
Mundo, Vivum In Christo (Dead to the World, Alive in Christ). Grab 
a few friends and make plans to attend! 

Baptismal Prep 
Parents and godparents are required to attend a baptismal 
preparation class before a child is baptized in the Catholic faith. 
The next class is scheduled for Sunday, September 21, 2025, 
at 4:30 p.m. and will be held in the upper meeting room of 

Church. Contact the parish office to register and complete a baptismal 
registration form. 

Extending the Mission - 

Building on the Cornerstone of Christ 

Commitment  Sunday 
for  the  Capital  Campaign! 
September 27 & 28, 2025 

Feast of St. Vincent de Paul 
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 • Contact Information • 

Congratulations  to … 

the following parishioners as they 
celebrate their wedding anniversaries. 

(Noted anniversaries are five year increments 

and fifty plus years) 

 53 Years  
Glennon and Julia Harter 

 60 Years  
Larry and Mary Essner 

Please continue to pray for all married 
couples and those preparing 

for marriage. 

Volunteers Needed 

St. Vincent de Paul School is looking for individuals to 
volunteer as outside monitors during school Masses. Two 
volunteers are needed at every school Mass to observe the 
perimeter of the Church and communicate any concerns to 
Officer Rob who is also onsite. One person would be 

stationed near the north parking lot and the other near the south lot. 
School Masses are normally celebrated at 8:00 a.m. on Thursday and 
Friday mornings. If you are able to help, go to https://signup.com/go/
utnfgvS or scan the QR code. 

Maxine’s Shareable Wearables 

Maxine’s Shareable Wearables is now accepting clothing donations for fall 
and winter. Please do not bring summer clothing and shoes at this time. In 
addition to seasonal clothing, Maxine’s is always in need of tennis shoes, 
sleepwear, purses, jeans, and backpacks/small duffel bags. Maxine’s also 
accepts jewelry, cosmetics, and smaller bottles of lotions, shampoos, etc. 
Donations may be dropped off on Thursday mornings 9:00 - 11:00 a.m. 
and the second and fourth Saturdays of the month, 9:00 - 12:00 noon. 
Please do not leave donations outside unattended. Thank you for your 
generosity!  

https://signup.com/go/utnfgvS
https://signup.com/go/utnfgvS


Salad for the Fathers 
Once a week, Salad for the Fathers 
Ministry supplies a large lettuce salad 
(chef salad, cobb salad, fresh spinach 
salad, garden salad, etc.) to three 
priests. This is in appreciation for the 
time and service they give to the 
parish. If you would like to assist with 
this ministry, please use the QR code 
or sign up at https://signup.com/go/
asyQDwa. Please deliver your meal 
(dinner rolls are okay but no desserts 
please) to the rectory at 741 N. Forest 
Avenue between 5:00 - 6:00 p.m. If 
you have questions, contact Abby at the 
parish office (573-335-7667), Monday - 
Friday, 8:00 a.m. - 4:30 
p.m. Thank you for 
sharing your time, talent, 
and harvest! 

St. Vincent de Paul Parish 

Attention Married Couples 

All married couples and religious who previously took part in a Worldwide 
Marriage Encounter weekend are invited to a community meeting on the 
second Sunday of each month from 2:00 - 4:00 p.m. at the KC Hall, 
316 S. Spanish Street, Cape Girardeau. If planning to attend, RSVP to Alicia 
Schumer at 573-225-8776.  

Renew your Sacrament, deepen your communication, strengthen your rela-
tionship, and rekindle your romance by attending a Worldwide Marriage 
Encounter Experience this year! Sign up now as space is limited. 
For more info or to apply, go to wwme.org, or call Terry and Eric 
Engholm at 314-649-7317. Upcoming dates include …   

• October 10 - 12, 2025, Springfield, Illinois 
• December 5 - 7, 2025, St. Peters, Missouri 

Project Hope 

Project Hope is a one day, one stop, one community outreach for those in need.  
St. Vincent de Paul Parish is a major sponsor of this outreach which benefits 
the needy in the local area. Project Hope will be held at Shawnee Park Center 
on Friday, October 10, from 10:00 a.m. - 2:00 p.m.  Items distributed 
will include Ugly Quilts, hygiene and baby items, religious articles, and 
welcoming smiles to the needy who come for assistance. To donate any of these 
items, please place them in the bins in the gathering area. If you can help any 
part of day, please contact Deacon Mark at mkiblinger@svparish.com. Thanks! 

Feast Day Shopping List 
Place in marked bins in gathering 
area no later than October 6 

Beatitude Bag Items 

 Paper towels (good quality) 

 Facial tissues (200 count) 

 Toilet tissue (double rolls) 

Beatitude Box Items 

 Chicken (2 cans) 

 Tuna (6 cans) 

 Dried pinto beans (2 pounds) 

 Rice (2 pounds) 

 Pasta (2 pounds) 

 Pasta sauce (2 cans) 

 Peanut butter (2 jars) 

 Assorted vegetables (6 cans) 

 Assorted fruits (6 cans) 

 Macaroni and cheese (6 boxes)   

Baby Items 

 Lotion  Shampoo 

 Diapers  Baby wash 

 Wipes 

 Diaper rash ointment 

Personal Hygiene Items 

 Toothpaste  Shampoo 

 Toothbrushes  Conditioner 

 Body wash  Deodorant 

 Soap 

Sample/hotel sizes also accepted 

file:///C:/Users/suzann%20cross/Documents/Weekend%20Pillar%20Stuff/4.2021%20Experience%20Bulletin%20Announcement.docx
mailto:mkiblinger@svparish.com


Sign Up for FORMED 
1. Go to FORMED org/signup and 
2. Enter your parish zip code (63701) or 

name to select your parish (St. 
Vincent de Paul). 

3. Enter your name and email. 

Welcome to Parish School of Religion 
Grades 1-8 

Welcome to Wednesday PSR (Parish School of Religion). Class for the 
2025-2026 school year will begin on Wednesday, September 17, and 
will continue through May, 2026.  This program is designed to assist 
students and their families in the religious education of children attending 
public schools and homeschooled students.  

Classes for Grades 1 - 8 will be held in the school building. Doors will open 
at 5:45 p.m. Parents are asked to meet their children in their classrooms at 
7:30 p.m. Parents will need to sign all students in and out at every class.  

Registration forms may be found in the gathering area of the church. 
Please complete the form and bring it to the first class. Students must have 
completed registration forms before they may attend class. Our first class 
will be Wednesday, September 17, 2025.  The first class will begin in 
church for a short prayer time and then conclude in the school building.   

Sacrament Preparation - Preparation for First Communion is a two-
year program. The first year is an introduction to the faith. The second year 
prepares the child for First Reconciliation and First Communion. 

Preparation for the Sacrament of Confirmation begins with a review of all 
sacraments in Grade 7. The child prepares for Confirmation in Grade 8. 

For questions about PSR, please contact Kathy Raines at kraines@ 
svcape.eduk12.net or call the parish office at 573-335-7667. Volunteers who 
have completed Virtus are always welcome.  

Bienvenidos a la Escuela Parroquial de Religión  
La Escuela Parroquial de Religión, PSR (Parish School of Religion) 
comenzará clases este miércoles 17 de septiembre. Las clases están 
dirigidas para los alumnos de primer a octavo grado y se darán en la 
escuela San Vicente de Paul, que está frente a la Iglesia. Las puertas de la 
escuela se abrirán a las 6:00 pm. Se iniciará con una oración a las 6:10 pm 
y luego los estudiantes irán a sus respectivos salones. Se les pide a los padres 
de familia estar a las 7:30 pm en el salón de sus hijos e hijas para recogerlos. 

La preparación para la Primera Comunión es un programa de dos años. El 
primer año de preparación es una introducción a la fe. El segundo año 
prepara a los niños y niñas para realizar por primera vez el sacramento de 
Reconciliación y recibir su Primera Comunión. La preparación para el 
Sacramento de la confirmación inicia en el grado Séptimo con una revisión 
de todos los sacramentos, y sigue en el grado octavo donde se preparan 
para recibir su Confirmación. 

Si tiene alguna pregunta sobre La Escuela Parroquial de Religión PSR y la 
catequesis para Primera Comunión y Confirmación, por favor hablar con 
Padre Rick o Lilia Robison después de la Eucaristía. 
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Celebrating the Sacraments / 
Celebrando los Sacramentos 

Marriage: Please contact the parish 
office at least six months in advance. (If 
you have been married before, an 
annulment may need to be done first.)  

Matrimonio: Por favor comuníquese con 
la oficina parroquial por lo menos con 
seis meses de antelación. (Si usted ha 
estado casado antes, una anulación del 
matrimonio puede necesitar ser hecha 
primero.) 

••• 

Baptism: Your family needs to be 
registered in the parish for three months 
prior to the baptism. It is necessary to 
schedule baptismal preparation classes 
six weeks prior to your child’s baptism. 
Taking the baptism class prior to birth is 
encouraged! Contact the parish office  at 
573-335-7667.  

Bautismo: Es un requisito ser inscritos 
en la parroquia por lo menos 3 meses 
antes de bautizar. También los padres 
tienen que celebrar la santa misa cada fin 
de semana. La clase de preparación para 
el bautismo para padres y padrinos es 
cada último lunes del mes. Favor de 
comunicarse con Padre Rick una semana 
antes al 573-335-7667.  

••• 

Anointing of the Sick: If you are going 
to the hospital for a planned surgery, 
please call the parish office so this 
Sacrament can be celebrated with you. 

Unción de los enfermos: Si usted va al 
hospital para una cirugía planificada, por 
favor llame a la oficina parroquial para 
que este Sacramento pueda ser celebrado 
con usted. 

Monastic Experience for Single Women 

The Benedictine Sisters of Perpetual Adoration invite single women, 
ages 18-40, to their Monastic Experience October 17-19, 2025, at their 
monastery in Clyde, Missouri. This is a chance to experience the daily 
rhythm of monastic life where participants can join the Sisters in 
praying the Divine Office, Daily Mass and Eucharistic Adoration, as 
well as experiencing Lectio Divina (praying with Scripture) and gaining 
wisdom from the Benedictine tradition. There is no cost to attend, and 
more details are available at  www.benedictinesisters.org - Vocations - 
Events. To register, please contact Sister Nancy Rose at 660-944-2221 
ext. 142, vocation@benedictinesisters.org, or complete the form 
at https://bit.ly/4oPsE6u. 

http://www.benedictinesisters.org/
mailto:vocation@benedictinesisters.org
https://bit.ly/4oPsE6u


Benefits: 
Incredible Work Culture (working with children in a fun environment) 

No Nights/No Weekends  Flexible Hours  Competitive Wages 
Opportunity for Advancement 

Welcome to St. Vincent de Paul 
If you would like to register for the parish, change your address, or simply have questions, please fill out the form and place it in the 

collection basket. You may also mail it to the parish office at 1913 Ritter Drive, Cape Girardeau, MO 63701. Please feel free to contact parish 

office staff anytime during regular office hours, Monday - Friday, 8:00 a.m. - 4:30 p.m. You may email the parish office at 

contactus@svparish or call 573-335-7667. A  parish registration form is available at http://www.svcape.com/Parish/. 

Name _________________________________________________________________________________________  

Address ________________________________________________________________________________________  

Email  _______________________________________________   Phone  ___________________________________  

I am new to Cape Girardeau.     I am new to St. Vincent de Paul Parish. 

I have been attending St. Vincent Parish and would like to register as a member. I would like to sign up for Faith Direct. 

I would like to learn more about the Catholic faith. Please change my address to the one shown above. 

St. Vincent de Paul Parish 

Faith Direct News 
St. Vincent de Paul Parish is excited 
to share that Faith Direct will soon 
be upgrading to ParishSOFT Giving 
— a new, secure giving platform. 
This upgrade will happen auto- 
matically and securely. No action is 
required from you — your gift 
schedules and payment details will 
carry over seamlessly. 

What is new about ParishSOFT 
Giving?  

• Weekly Giving: If you selected 
weekly giving, your gifts will now 
be deducted each week instead of 
in one monthly batch.  

• More Flexibility: Adjust your 
giving schedule to any date that 
works for you — not just the 4th 
or 15th.  

• More Ways to Give: Now you can 
donate using PayPal, Venmo, 
Apple Pay, or Google Pay. 

You can still sign up today by 
visiting faith.direct/MO885 or call 
their Customer Service team at 866-
507-8757. 

White House Retreat for Men 
Would you like to make a retreat on the beautiful bluffs above the Mississippi 
River? You are invited to join other men of the parish for a Men’s Retreat at the 
White House in the St. Louis area. It’s a peaceful break from the chaos and 
confusion of everyday life. All meals and private lodging will be provided. The 
retreat begins at 12:00 noon on Thursday, October 23, and 
concludes Sunday, October 26, at 12:00 noon. There is no set fee to 
attend a retreat at the White House! White House operates on a free will 
offering basis, asking those in attendance to simply give at the conclusion of 
the retreat what they feel they can. For more information contact Stan Irwin at 
573-450-0629 0r Jerry Welker at 573-450-2226. To register for the retreat, call 
1-800-643-1003 or visit www.whitewhouseretreat.org for more information. 

http://www.whretreat.org/


K 

PEST FREE 
573-243-4622 

Natural Health 
ORGANIC FOODS 

quality supplements 
organic grocery 

135 S. Broadview St.  

Cape Girardeau, MO 63703  

(573) 339-0054 

BEUSSINK, HEY & ROE, P.C. 
Certified Public Accountants 

16 S. Silver Springs Road 
Cape Girardeau, MO 63703 

(573) 334-4988 

S.E. MO. BOX CO. 
Cape Girardeau, MO  63701 

Phone 334-6124 
Call us for your corrugated requirements 

 

Lawn Fertilization  ·  Weed Control 

573-335-5355 · 800-757-5355 

 C.P.A., L.L.C. 

2855 Independence 
Cape Girardeau, MO 63703    

CPA 

ONE DAY SERVICE 
Drive Thru 

WE DO IT ALL AND WE DO IT RIGHT 
334-1070 · 2591 INDEPENDENCE 

⚫ Season-long control of moles 
⚫ Guaranteed results 
573-334-1919     ⚫    1-888-826-1919 

573-334-9131 
autotireandpartsnapa.com 

358 South Kingshighway 

Cape Girardeau, MO 

Sterling 
Member FDIC Bank 

www.sterbank.com 

17 S. Mount Auburn Rd. 

573-335-9755 

 573-547-8818 
123 Elm Street  Perryville, MO 63701 

info@lundyheatingandcooling.com 

573-335-5700 

CHEVROLET   BUICK   FORD 
TOYOTA   ISUZU TRUCK 

www.coadfamilyofdealerships.com 

FTD 

Payroll      IT Solutions      Voice 
573-334-2420      www.c-p-u.com 

CAPE GIRARDEAU, MO 

Herman, John & Collin Peters 

573-243-6282 
CAPE GIRARDEAU 

Our family serving your 

family since 1968 

1140 N. Kingshighway  Cape Girardeau, MO 63701 

www.patrickfurniture.com 

573-334-6146 Store 
Monday - Friday 10 - 6  Saturday 10 - 5 

Kevin Cracraft 

Sales Specialist 

Cell 573-579-0100 
kevin@patrickfurniture.com 

Stan Irwin, AAMS® 
Financial Advisor 

326 S. Mount Auburn Rd., Suite 102 
Cape Girardeau, MO 63703 
573-335-8274 

MAKING SENSE OF INVESTING  

SOUTHEAST MISSOURI 

David Westrich, MD, FACS 

Shawn Parker, MD, FACS 

Todd Lumsden, DO, FAOCO 

John Kinder, MD, FACS 

Tatyana I. Metelitsina, MD 

573-335-2600     

573.332.7223 

Terry Spence D.D.S., M.D.S. 

Jennifer Burzynski D.M.D., M.S. 

2103 Broadway  Cape Girardeau MO 63701 

Attorneys at Law  

(573) 334-6061     
Broadview at Route K 

Commerce Bank Building - 4th Floor 

Cape Girardeau   Jackson 
Benton   Perryville 

Altenburg 

573-334-1313 335-0503 
4340 St. Hwy W ● Cape Girardeau, Missouri 63701 

Bard Womack Insurance 

1720 Kingsway Dr., Suite 104 
Cape Girardeau, MO  •  573-334-2700 

Home • Auto • Life • Health • Commercial 



573-846-6344 

Auto, Home, Life, & Business  (573) 335-5822 

Ken Ober lohr    Cal l ie Bo l l inger  

ALWAYS 

PRESENT 

hudsonchirocape.com 

Cape’s #1 Chiropractic Clinic 

Please support these sponsors! 

Terri Welker 573-979-2882 
gramwelker@gmail.com 


